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We enjoy working
with Calvary Day

Upper School students
each month. This month
they helped prepare for

our holiday party with
our after school students

at Peacehaven Mobile
Home Park. We look

forward to serving
together during the rest
of their academic year.



We are so grateful for all the hands that have joined together to serve with SPARK amidst the busyness
of the holiday season. Since Thanksgiving, SPARK has mobilized 165 volunteers!

Did you know we design, organize and coordinate service opportunities for high school
classrooms, clubs, teams, neighborhoods, churches, corporations, small businesses
and any group? We handle all the logistics and guarantee it's rooted in and with kind

partnership! There is always service-learning involved.

Holiday Season Helpers

We share space at Sherwood Forest UMC
         www.spark-community.org        @SPARKcommunityws 

Coat Closet at the Parade

Cozy Bundle Event
On December 14th we hosted our fourth annual Cozy Bundle event. Through the
event and connection with three other program distributions we were able to
serve 475 children (birth - 18 years old) by providing them with warm pajamas,
blankets, books and socks! At the event, families could visit with Santa, have
breakfast and visit the Community Coat Closet - over 500 coats/sweatshirts
were given out that morning!

We're thankful for our continued partnership with New Light Missionary Baptist
Church and Catholic Charities, all 70 of our volunteers, and all those who
donated throughout the year to prepare for a successful event. 

We had a float in the Winston-Salem
Christmas parade with the Community

Coat Closet to spread the word for folks
who need a coat and those who wish to
donate! It was a fun and festive way to

let the local community know about
Community Coat Closet during the

winter season. 


